
MINUTES OF REUNION PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 
SATURDAY, JUNE 30, 2018 

“ … I’ve been thinking ‘bout all the faces we've missed so let's get back together and do 
it again …” 

 The meeting was held at noon at The Quarry Golf Club and was attended by Bob 
Records, Mike Byrne, Gary McCaffrey, Randy Dietz, Loyd Gibbs, Jeannette Evans 
Wyland, Tim Grona and wife, Vickie Mays, and Rick Alexander. 
 

FORMAT/TIMING 
 Most wanted the reunion to be more attuned to conversation and reconnecting to 
our fellow classmates. Nothing was decided except for the direction we are headed. 
 The traditional format would be the same as in past reunions, a two-night event 
held on a Friday and Saturday: Friday would be informal and pay-as-you-go; Saturday 
would be business casual attire. However, we are open to having additional day or 
evening events throughout the year, if that would better serve more classmates. 
 We discussed the usual Fall timing, perhaps the weekend of October 5-6, 2019. 
We also discussed having the reunion in May. Again, nothing firm yet. 
 

VENUE 
 Venues have not yet been determined. However, several venues were 
discussed: for Friday night, The Hoffbrau House, and La Hacienda; for Saturday 
night, Old San Francisco Steakhouse, which is open only for special events, Quarry 
Golf Course, Kendalia Hall, Don Strange Ranch, the Buckhorn Saloon and the Menger 
Hotel. All members were tasked to suggest other venues for the next meeting. 
 

BUDGET 
The majority of those expressing an opinion in response to a class survey on use 

of the remaining class funds in the amount of approximately $4,000 want to use the 
funds to defray the cost of the Saturday night event. As in the past, financial assistance 
would be provided to any classmate unable to attend for that reason. 

 
SUBCOMMITTEES 

 The usual subcommittees will be staffed in the near future:  
  FACULTY OUTREACH/CLASSMATE OUTREACH: was discussed briefly 
for people to think about for the next meeting. It was noted that Butch Gerfers has a lot 
of Memorabilia so we will be contacting him. 
  IN MEMORY:  
  MEMORABILIA: see above 
  MUSIC: In keeping with our purpose of conversation and reconnecting, 
most did not want a band or DJ. However, we discussed the option of bringing our own 
speakers and Bluetooth in. 
  SLIDESHOW: 
 

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 The next meeting will again be at The Quarry Golf Club on Saturday, July 28, 
2018 at noon. 


